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Our state is an embarrassment to this nation because of what we have let happen to BNR. The hog
factory started as a big mistake by ADEQ and now has become monumental. Why do we need a study
to determine that 50 thousand Ibs. of hog manure daily entering this karst geology is eventually going
to do damage to an irreplaceable resource? It's not like we don't have millions of acres in the delta
suitable for a CAFO or five of this size. Don't study it, fix it.

Van Enderson
5 Roxburgh Dr
Bella Vista
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